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Christmas break provided the opportunity to install needed software 
updates to our network switches and wireless access points. Software 
updates were also installed on our district servers. The high school 
auditorium lights have been upgraded recently with much more uniform 
light across the stage. Our social media viewers continue to increase 
year-over-year. I appreciate the efforts by our coaching staff to ensure 
basketball scores are posted. 


